
                                                                                                                                                       

                                                                                                                                   

 

15/11/2017 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

As November progresses I want to remind you of the events and fundraisers 

happening this month. 

 

 Friday 17th School Closes at 2pm and children from 3rd to 6th get the bus at 

3.30pm to the Opera House for “Sing Out Loud Concert”. 

 Wednesday 22nd Open Night from 7-9pm. All parents and children are 

welcome to drop in during the evening. Please encourage any 

neighbours/friends with prospective pupils to visit us & see our school. 

Refreshments will be served on the night. We will have displays, fun 

activities & music on the night. Enrolment Forms available on the night for 

new entrants.  

 Monday 27th November. Clothes Collection.  Items/bags can be dropped 

into the school from Thursday 23rd up until 9.30 on Monday 27th. 

 Memorial Hearts are on sale all during November. Cost €3.00 or 2 for €5.00. 

 Friday 17th is the last day for Christmas Annual orders. All payments are 

necessary by Friday also.  

 

PLEASE check your child’s hair REGULARLY for head lice & TREAT IMMEDIATELY. 

There have been quite a few cases reported to the school and EVERYONE 

needs to CO-OPERATE in order to eradicate them.  

 

 

 

Le gach dea ghuí 

 

 

_____________________________ 

Margaret Furlong (Principal) 
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